
 
 
 

 

Monday 27th February 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Please see below the final details for Tuesday 28th February 2023.  As you will be aware from 
my previous letter we are expecting significant disruption to the normal running of the school due 
to the planned strike action. 
 
Learners in Year 7 – 10  
Severe limitations on numbers of staff in school mean that learners in Years 7-10 will need to 
remain at home.   

Teaching colleagues who are not taking strike action will set work using Google Classroom 
for their usual classes and will be available to provide support on Google Classroom 
throughout the time that the lesson will be taking place.  Unfortunately, we are not in a 
position to confirm which staff will, and will not be setting work.  This means some learners 
may have all five lessons delivered, whilst others may have none. 

If any learners are seeking further work we will be positing some additional year specific 
resources to Google Classroom to support them in their learning.  

Year 12 and 13  

Learners in Year 12 and 13 are expected to attend school as usual and will attend lessons 
when their teacher is present and undertake private study in the Hub or other designated 
areas in school if their teacher is unavailable.  Learners should register with Mr Lewis in the 
Hub. The canteen will be open as normal for all learners who are on site.  

Year 11  

Year 11 are expected to attend school as normal and in full school uniform.  The canteen will 
be open as normal for all learners who are on site.  

Learners will register in the following rooms and will remain in these rooms undertaking 
private revision in preparation for the mock examinations which are currently taking place.  
Where teachers are not involved in strike action, learners will attend lessons as normal.   

Tutor Group  Room  

11X1MA A23 

11X2ME A24 

11X3YO A25 

11X4WO A26 

11X5YU A27 

11Y1MA BT3 

11Y2ME E2 



 
 
 

 

11Y3YO C3 

11Y4WO L1 

11Y5YU T4 

 

As always if you have any questions regarding the arrangements for this day please do not 
hesitate to contact the school via the admin@uptonhigh.co.uk email address.  
 
I do appreciate your ongoing support.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
L. Cummins  
Headteacher 
 
 
KLA/LCU/KMC 
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